

Pre-K Newsletter

In March, we will be floating up, up and away to learn about our sky and all the different ways we can travel through it. There is so much to investigate about kites, gliders, parachutes, helicopters, and airplanes. Come join us as we journey into the clouds!

Hugs, Miss Nat Miss Kendal prek@twobytwomeandyou.com

Happy Birthday

Jaxon (Zebra) 3rd Matilda (Giraffe) 18th Samson (Hippo) 25th Everly (Hippo) 26th Madalina (Zebra) 31st

With the arrival of Spring, we realize that your child will be wearing lighter coats, shoes and rubber boots.

Please LABEL ALL ITEMS with your child's name so that nothing accidently gets taken or lost. Thank you!

important dates:

March 16 & March 17 Green Day (wear green)

March 23- 27 Spring Break No School

March 30 Zebras return

March 31 Hippos & Giraffes return

PLEASE NOTE:

There will be no Pre-K field trip for the month of March. This is due to fact that we have an extra special field trip planned for April, plus our Easter party as well in one month.